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the deadening silence of his family home in the elegant yet stiflingly safe neighborhood of Gramercy Park, nine-yearold Roger imagines himself a private eye in pursuit of criminals. With the dreamlike mystery of the city before him, he
sets off alone, out into the streets of Manhattan, thrilling to a life of unsolved cases. Six decades later, Rosenblatt
finds himself again patrolling the territory of his youth: The writing class he teaches has just wrapped up, releasing
him into the winter night and the very neighborhood in which he grew up. A grown man now, he investigates his own life
and the life of the city as he walks, exploring the New York of the 1950s; the lives of the writers who walked these
streets before him, such as Poe and Melville; the great detectives of fiction and the essence of detective work; and
the monuments of his childhood, such as the New York Public Library, once the site of an immense reservoir that
nourished the city with water before it nourished it with books, and the Empire State Building, which, in Rosenblatt's
imagination, vibrates sympathetically with the oversize loneliness of King Kong: "If you must fall, fall from me." As
he walks, he is returned to himself, the boy detective on the case. Just as Rosenblatt invented a world for himself as
a child, he creates one on this night—the writer a detective still, the chief suspect in the case of his own life, a
case that discloses the shared mysteries of all our lives. A masterly evocation of the city and a meditation on memory
as an act of faith, The Boy Detective treads the line between a novel and a poem, displaying a world at once dangerous
and beautiful.
Chasing the Bright Side Jess Ekstrom 2019-11-05 One flicker of hope. That’s all it takes to catapult yourself into the
life you’ve always imagined. Success is not born out of skill, school, where we’re from, who we know, or what we scored
on the SAT. None of us were born ready. None of us started life knowing how to fly a plane or launch a company or knit
a sweater for our dog. But we are born with something more important than skills. We’re born with optimism—the initial
seed for success. Optimism fuels the belief that you can be the one to create the good the world needs. But you’ve got
to hone it. And practice it. And determine to live from it. In Chasing the Bright Side, Jess Ekstrom shares her own
inspirational story of how optimism helped her overcome multiple challenges, and the dynamic ways her mind-set
propelled her as a young entrepreneur, international speaker, and philanthropist. Do you have dreams for yourself and
the world that are tucked away in your box of somedays? What would happen if today was the day you opened the box? And
what if that box was the key to a better tomorrow? Jess’s journey will inspire you embrace the power of optimism in
your own life, and help you reimagine your purpose so you create good in the world while fulfilling your own
dreams—right where you are.
Leveled Books (K-8) Irene C. Fountas 2006 Discusses the use of leveled texts in kindergarten through eighth-grade
classrooms, examines the "text base" needed for effective language literacy instruction, provides guidelines for
creating a high-quality leveled book collection and matching books to readers, and explains how to analyze and level
books.
Under the Wide and Starry Sky Nancy Horan 2014-01-21 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • TODAY SHOW BOOK CLUB PICK • NAMED ONE
OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE WASHINGTON POST AND ST. LOUIS POST-DISPATCH From the New York Times bestselling
author of Loving Frank comes a much-anticipated second novel, which tells the improbable love story of Scottish writer
Robert Louis Stevenson and his tempestuous American wife, Fanny. At the age of thirty-five, Fanny Van de Grift Osbourne
has left her philandering husband in San Francisco to set sail for Belgium—with her three children and nanny in tow—to
study art. It is a chance for this adventurous woman to start over, to make a better life for all of them, and to
pursue her own desires. Not long after her arrival, however, tragedy strikes, and Fanny and her children repair to a
quiet artists’ colony in France where she can recuperate. Emerging from a deep sorrow, she meets a lively Scot, Robert
Louis Stevenson, ten years her junior, who falls instantly in love with the earthy, independent, and opinionated “belle
Americaine.” Fanny does not immediately take to the slender young lawyer who longs to devote his life to writing—and
who would eventually pen such classics as Treasure Island and The Strange Case of Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde. In time,
though, she succumbs to Stevenson’s charms, and the two begin a fierce love affair—marked by intense joy and harrowing
darkness—that spans the decades and the globe. The shared life of these two strong-willed individuals unfolds into an
adventure as impassioned and unpredictable as any of Stevenson’s own unforgettable tales. Praise for Under the Wide and
Starry Sky “A richly imagined [novel] of love, laughter, pain and sacrifice . . . Under the Wide and Starry Sky is a
dual portrait, with Louis and Fanny sharing the limelight in the best spirit of teamwork—a romantic partnership.”—USA
Today “Powerful . . . flawless . . . a perfect example of what a man and a woman will do for love, and what they can
accomplish when it’s meant to be.”—Fort Worth Star-Telegram “Horan’s prose is gorgeous enough to keep a reader
transfixed, even if the story itself weren’t so compelling. I kept re-reading passages just to savor the exquisite
wordplay. . . . Few writers are as masterful as she is at blending carefully researched history with the novelist’s
art.”—The Dallas Morning News “A classic artistic bildungsroman and a retort to the genre, a novel that shows how love
and marriage can simultaneously offer inspiration and encumbrance.”—The New York Times Book Review
Thinking In Numbers Daniel Tammet 2013-07-30 The irresistibly engaging book that "enlarges one's wonder at Tammet's
mind and his all-embracing vision of the world as grounded in numbers" (Oliver Sacks, MD). Thinking in Numbers is the
book that Daniel Tammet, mathematical savant and bestselling author, was born to write. In Tammet's world, numbers are
beautiful and mathematics illuminates our lives and minds. Using anecdotes, everyday examples, and ruminations on
history, literature, and more, Tammet allows us to share his unique insights and delight in the way numbers, fractions,
and equations underpin all our lives. Inspired variously by the complexity of snowflakes, Anne Boleyn's eleven fingers,
and his many siblings, Tammet explores questions such as why time seems to speed up as we age, whether there is such a
thing as an average person, and how we can make sense of those we love. His provocative and inspiring new book will
change the way you think about math and fire your imagination to view the world with fresh eyes.
Of Water and Sky Disa Dawn 2017-06-20 Awaken one...awaken them all.Insomniac Piper Laurel focuses on the simple things,
the feel-good things. She likes her coffee black, her wine cheap, and her men gone by morning. But when her last living
relative dies, she must confront the feel-bad things. She's the last Laurel, she's almost thirty, and she's completely
alone.When she returns to her sleepy seaside hometown, her ex is still as yummy as ever, and a familiar-seeming
stranger is also there to tug at her heartstrings. But a love triangle isn't the only thing waiting for her. The
immortal Anik has spent centuries plotting to claim the last Laurel--and a lot of innocent souls in the bargain. To
survive Anik and the Realm Wars, Piper must forget her version of reality and awaken to her destiny as a Seekin,
Guardian of Souls. With two men vying for her heart and hellhounds on her heels, Piper must decide who she trusts and
who she loves while embracing her destiny with her eyes wide open.
Tacky Rax King 2021-11-02 An irreverent and charming collection of deeply personal essays about the joys of low pop
culture and bad taste, exploring coming of age in the 2000s in the age of Hot Topic, Creed, and frosted lip gloss—from
the James Beard Award-nominated writer of the Catapult column "Store-Bought Is Fine” Tacky is about the power of pop
culture—like any art—to imprint itself on our lives and shape our experiences, no matter one's commitment to "good"
taste. These fourteen essays are a nostalgia-soaked antidote to the millennial generation's obsession with irony,
putting the aesthetics we hate to love—snakeskin pants, Sex and the City, Cheesecake Factory's gargantuan menu—into
kinder and sharper perspective. Each essay revolves around a different maligned (and yet, Rax would argue, vital)
cultural artifact, providing thoughtful, even romantic meditations on desire, love, and the power of nostalgia. An
essay about the gym-tan-laundry exuberance of Jersey Shore morphs into an excavation of grief over the death of her
father; in "You Wanna Be On Top," Rax writes about friendship and early aughts girlhood; in another, Guy Fieri helps
her heal from an abusive relationship. The result is a collection that captures the personal and generational
experience of finding joy in caring just a little too much with clarity, heartfelt honesty, and Rax King's trademark
humor. A VINTAGE ORIGINAL
The Chaos of Stars Kiersten White 2013-09-10 A captivating novel of first love, Egyptian mythology, and family, from
the #1 New York Times bestselling author of And I Darken Isadora’s family is seriously screwed up—which comes with the
territory when you’re the human daughter of the Egyptian gods Isis and Osiris. Isadora is tired of her immortal
relatives and their ancient mythological drama, so when she gets the chance to move to California with her brother, she
jumps on it. But her new life comes with plenty of its own dramatic—and dangerous—complications . . . Fans of Kiera
Cass’s Selection series or Cynthia Hand’s Unearthly trilogy will fall in love with this enchanting, heartfelt YA
romance.
Quiet Magic Sam Cook 1989
Every Color of Light Hiroshi Osada 2020-04-07 Poetic and sparse, a bedtime story told by the elements.
More Than Human Ramez Naam 2010-08 Originally published: New York: Broadway Books, 2005.
In the Fire of the Forge Georg Ebers 1895
The End of Night Paul Bogard 2013-07-09 A deeply panoramic tour of the night, from its brightest spots to the darkest
skies we have left. A starry night is one of nature's most magical wonders. Yet in our artificially lit world, threequarters of Americans' eyes never switch to night vision and most of us no longer experience true darkness. In The End
of Night, Paul Bogard restores our awareness of the spectacularly primal, wildly dark night sky and how it has
influenced the human experience across everything from science to art. From Las Vegas' Luxor Beam -- the brightest
single spot on this planet -- to nights so starlit the sky looks like snow, Bogard blends personal narrative, natural
history, science, and history to shed light on the importance of darkness -- what we've lost, what we still have, and
what we might regain -- and the simple ways we can reduce the brightness of our nights tonight.
Born on a Blue Day Daniel Tammet 2006 Daniel sees numbers as shapes, colours and textures and can perform extraordinary
maths in his head. He can also learn to speak a language fluently from scratch in a week. He has Savant Syndrome, an
extremely rare form of Asperger's that gives him almost unimaginable mental powers, much like the Rain Man portrayed by
Dustin Hoffman. Daniel has a compulsive need for order and routine - he eats exactly 45 grams of porridge for breakfast
and cannot leave the house without counting the number of items of clothing he's wearing. If he gets stressed or
unhappy he closes his eyes and counts. But in some ways Daniel is not at all like the Rain Man. He is virtually unique
amongst people who have severe autistic disorders in being capable of living a fully independent life. It is his
incredible self-awareness and ability to communicate what it feels like to live in a unique way that makes his story so
powerful. Touching as well as fascinating, Born On A Blue Day explores what it's like to be special and in so doing
gives us an insight into what makes us all human - our minds.
Embracing Survival Dydine Umunyana 2016-08-10 Embracing Survival, a memoir by Dydine Umunyana, tells the story of the
Rwandan Genocide against the Tutsis at the hands of the Hutu perpetrators in Rwanda (1994) through the eyes of the
four-year-old-child that she was when the horrific massacre occurred. Separated from her family, she barely survived
the conflict. While the physical killing finally stopped, the mental and emotional 'killing' continued, affecting her
and her family. She writes that "I have learned that we cannot do for others what we cannot do for ourselves. By
nourishing the light within ourselves, we find strength we never knew was there....I came to realize that one's own
life experiences are not theirs to keep but ours to teach."
How to Be 'Normal' Daniel Tammet 2020-09-10 An eye-opening short book by the international bestselling writer of Born
on a Blue Day and Thinking in Numbers. Have you ever wondered how neurotypicals - so called 'normal' people - come
across to those who are on the autistic spectrum? What would an instruction manual about being an average human being
look like to them? And actually, would it be that different, fundamentally, to a field guide about autistic people
(were such a thing to exist)? Daniel Tammet is an essayist, poet, novelist and translator. In 2004, he was diagnosed
with high-functioning autistic savant syndrome. In this eye-opening and fascinating book, he takes readers on a tour
around nightclubs, ponders the significance of tattoos, delves into anti-age creams and puzzles over playing the
lottery, all from the perspective of someone who approaches everything in life from a unique angle. After all, this is
a man for whom Wednesdays are always blue, who sees numbers as shapes and who learned conversational Icelandic from
scratch in seven days. These short essays come together in a beautifully written, sometimes humorous but always
refreshing narrative that focuses on the eccentricities of modern life as seen through the eyes of someone always on
the outside. Rather wonderfully, it illustrates the eccentricity inherent in every kind of mind, reminding us of the
little-noticed strangeness of our common humanity, while subtly questioning what it means to be thought 'normal'.
How Can I Get Through to You? Terrence Real 2010-05-11 "What happened to the passion we started with? Why aren't we as
close as we used to be?" PROBLEM: If you are a woman who is unfulfilled in your marriage...if you feel unheard or
overburdened...if you quietly live in a state of slow-burn resentment... PROBLEM: If you are a man unhappy that your
partner seems so unhappy with you...if you feel bewildered, unappreciated, or betrayed... This book offers a solution
Bestselling author and nationally renowned therapist Terrence Real unearths the causes of communication blocks between
men and women in this groundbreaking work. Relationships are in trouble; the demand for intimacy today must be met with
new skills, and Real -- drawing on his pioneering work on male depression -- gives both men and women those skills,
empowering women and connecting men, radically reversing the attitudes and emotional stumbling blocks of the
patriarchal culture in which we were raised. Filled with powerful stories of the couples Real treats, no other
relationship book is as straight talking or compelling in its innovative approach to healing wounds and reconnecting
partners with a new strength and understanding.

Brain Bugs: How the Brain's Flaws Shape Our Lives Dean Buonomano 2011-07-11 “Excellent. . . . [Buonomano] reveals the
intricate limitations and blessings of the most complex device in the known universe.”—The Atlantic The human brain may
be the best piece of technology ever created, but it’s far from perfect. Drawing on colorful examples and surprising
research, neuroscientist Dean Buonomano exposes the blind spots and weaknesses that beset our brains and lead us to
make misguided personal, professional, and financial decisions. Whether explaining why we are susceptible to
advertisements or demonstrating how false memories are formed, Brain Bugs not only explains the brain’s inherent flaws
but also gives us the tools to counteract them.
Proust and the Squid Maryanne Wolf 2017-08-01 “Wolf restores our awe of the human brain—its adaptability, its
creativity, and its ability to connect with other minds through a procession of silly squiggles.” — San Francisco
Chronicle How do people learn to read and write—and how has the development of these skills transformed the brain and
the world itself ? Neuropsychologist and child development expert Maryann Wolf answers these questions in this
ambitious and provocative book that chronicles the remarkable journey of written language not only throughout our
evolution but also over the course of a single child’s life, showing why a growing percentage have difficulty mastering
these abilities. With fascinating down-to-earth examples and lively personal anecdotes, Wolf asserts that the brain
that examined the tiny clay tablets of the Sumerians is a very different brain from the one that is immersed in today’s
technology-driven literacy, in which visual images on the screen are paving the way for a reduced need for written
language—with potentially profound consequences for our future.
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2007-03-20 One day Sophie comes home from school to find two questions in her mail: "Who
are you?" and "Where does the world come from?" Before she knows it she is enrolled in a correspondence course with a
mysterious philosopher. Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which is not only a mystery, but also a complete
and entertaining history of philosophy.
Ungifted Scott Kaufman 2013-06-04 Questioning everything we know about the childhood predictors of adult greatness, a
cognitive psychologist, who was told as a child that he wasn't smart enough to graduate from high school, explores the
latest research to uncover the truth about human potential.
A Handful of Stars Cynthia Lord 2015-05-26 This powerful middle-grade novel from the Newbery Honor author of RULES
explores a friendship between a small-town girl and the daughter of migrant workers.
The Story of Colour Gavin Evans 2017-08-17 Why is green the colour of envy? Why is black 'evil'? Why is white pure? Why
do we 'feel blue' or 'see red'? Why do colours have different meanings for different cultures? When we look at or talk
about a colour in a particular setting, we are as likely to see its cultural or symbolic meaning as the shade itself.
Why? Sometimes our grasp of a colour relates to the random way we define it. Light blue is called 'blue' but, over the
last century or two, light red has become pink, whereas in Russia light blue and dark blue are separate colours. Does
language play a part in our perception of colours? In most cases, the origins of why we view a colour in a certain way
goes back hundreds, if not thousands, of years. Blue was not always a boy's colour; pink was not always a girl's.
Indeed, less than one hundred years ago, in the West, it was the other way round. This book offers a lively, anecdotal
treatment of the cultural mysteries of colour, and focuses on the way we respond to colours, the significance we give
them - and how these things change over time and from place to place. It tells the story of how we have come to view
the world through lenses passed down to us by art, science, politics, fashion, sport and, not least, prejudice.
The Art of Mindful Reading Ella Berthoud 2019-06-04 "The beautiful new book from Salon bibliotherapist Ella Berthoud
... explores how reading mindfully enhances our lives and asks, if reading is our daily nourishment, how best should it
be consumed?" - Damian Barr The Art of Mindful Reading embraces the joy of absorbing words on a page, encouraging a
state of mind as deeply therapeutic and vital to our wellbeing as breathing. The healing power of reading has been
renowned since Aristotle; focus, flow and enlightenment can all be discovered through this universal act.
Bibliotherapist Ella Berthoud explores how reading mindfully can shape the person you are, teach empathy with others
and give you your moral backbone. Through meditative exercises, engaging anecdote and expert insight, discover the
enriching potential of reading for mindfulness. Learn: • How to use reading to develop your emotional intelligence •
Different ways of reading • Reading like a child – without preconceptions and in exciting places • The benefits of
reading with others • How to find yourself in a book – remembering what you have read If you like this, you might also
be interested in Writer’s Creative Workbook, Mindful Thoughts for Walkers and Mindfulness & the Art of Drawing. . .
I Am Safe. I Am Good. I Am Loved. Lola Carlile Ph D 2016-11-04 Imagine a class of disenchanted, turned-off teens,
mostly males. Then imagine those same students feeling poorly about themselves - feeling they are dumb because they
have not been told it takes time to learn a second language. Imagine adults passing through their lives and finally one
sticks around to show them they are loved. They are safe. They are good. Just imagine.
Crying in H Mart Michelle Zauner 2021-04-20 A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK OF THE YEAR • NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLER •
From the indie rockstar of Japanese Breakfast fame, one of TIME's Most Influential People of 2022, and author of the
viral 2018 New Yorker essay that shares the title of this book, an unflinching, powerful memoir about growing up Korean
American, losing her mother, and forging her own identity. In this exquisite story of family, food, grief, and
endurance, Michelle Zauner proves herself far more than a dazzling singer, songwriter, and guitarist. With humor and
heart, she tells of growing up one of the few Asian American kids at her school in Eugene, Oregon; of struggling with
her mother's particular, high expectations of her; of a painful adolescence; of treasured months spent in her
grandmother's tiny apartment in Seoul, where she and her mother would bond, late at night, over heaping plates of food.
As she grew up, moving to the East Coast for college, finding work in the restaurant industry, and performing gigs with
her fledgling band--and meeting the man who would become her husband--her Koreanness began to feel ever more distant,
even as she found the life she wanted to live. It was her mother's diagnosis of terminal cancer, when Michelle was
twenty-five, that forced a reckoning with her identity and brought her to reclaim the gifts of taste, language, and
history her mother had given her. Vivacious and plainspoken, lyrical and honest, Zauner's voice is as radiantly alive
on the page as it is onstage. Rich with intimate anecdotes that will resonate widely, and complete with family photos,
Crying in H Mart is a book to cherish, share, and reread.
Maxwell Parker, P.I. Josie Lynn 2014 Twelve-year-old Maxwell Parker is all about what's going on behind quiet
exteriors-a trait that comes in handy in her quiet suburban neighborhood where everyone seems to have something to
hide. Exhibit A: Mrs. Cook-the nice elderly widow who just moved in across the street-seems like any other cookiebaking grandmother, but Maxwell knows things aren't always what they seem.Even though Kenneth Newman (her best friend
since kindergarten) is on board to help investigate their mysterious new neighbor, Maxwell realizes times are changing.
They've started junior high, and Maxwell doesn't just feel like a little fish in a big pond; she feels like a Little
Mermaid in a sea of teenage girls. When the clique of popular girls sets its sights on Kenneth, Maxwell decides to take
matters into her own hands before the would-be supermodels steal her best friend right under her crime-sniffing
nose!Then popular girl Veronica offers Maxwell friendship at a price, and Maxwell must decide if she's willing to pay
what it will cost to fit in. If she ends up on the nightly news in the meantime...well, it's all in a day's work!
Embracing the Wide Sky Daniel Tammet 2009-12-29 A tour of brain science and the latest understandings about the human
mind explores the disparity between the brain's seemingly endless capacity and its tendency to fail at even simple
tasks, in an account by a famous autistic savant that incorporates elements of his own story. Reprint.
Islands of Genius Darold A. Treffert 2011-10-12 In this fascinating book, Dr. Treffert looks at what we know about
savant syndrome, and at new discoveries that raise interesting questions about the hidden brain potential within us
all. He looks both at how savant skills can be nurtured, and how they can help the person who has them, particularly if
that person is on the autism spectrum.
Wintering Katherine May 2020-11-10 A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! AS HEARD ON NPR MORNING EDITION AND ON BEING WITH
KRISTA TIPPETT “Katherine May opens up exactly what I and so many need to hear but haven't known how to name.” —Krista
Tippett, On Being “Every bit as beautiful and healing as the season itself. . . . This is truly a beautiful book.”
—Elizabeth Gilbert "Proves that there is grace in letting go, stepping back and giving yourself time to repair in the
dark...May is a clear-eyed observer and her language is steady, honest and accurate—capturing the sense, the beauty and
the latent power of our resting landscapes." —Wall Street Journal An intimate, revelatory book exploring the ways we
can care for and repair ourselves when life knocks us down. Sometimes you slip through the cracks: unforeseen
circumstances like an abrupt illness, the death of a loved one, a break up, or a job loss can derail a life. These
periods of dislocation can be lonely and unexpected. For May, her husband fell ill, her son stopped attending school,
and her own medical issues led her to leave a demanding job. Wintering explores how she not only endured this painful
time, but embraced the singular opportunities it offered. A moving personal narrative shot through with lessons from
literature, mythology, and the natural world, May's story offers instruction on the transformative power of rest and
retreat. Illumination emerges from many sources: solstice celebrations and dormice hibernation, C.S. Lewis and Sylvia
Plath, swimming in icy waters and sailing arctic seas. Ultimately Wintering invites us to change how we relate to our
own fallow times. May models an active acceptance of sadness and finds nourishment in deep retreat, joy in the hushed
beauty of winter, and encouragement in understanding life as cyclical, not linear. A secular mystic, May forms a
guiding philosophy for transforming the hardships that arise before the ushering in of a new season.
Wider than the Sky Katherine Rothschild 2021-01-19 In the wake of sudden tragedy, twin sisters uncover a secret that
rips open their world. Katherine Rothschild explores the pain and power of forgiveness in a stunning debut novel that
will shatter your heart and piece it back together, one truth at a time. Sixteen-year-old Sabine Braxton doesn’t have
much in common with her identical twin, Blythe. When their father dies from an unexpected illness, each copes with the
loss in her own way—Sabine by “poeting” (an uncontrollable quirk of bursting into poetry at inappropriate moments) and
Blythe by obsessing over getting into MIT, their father’s alma mater. Neither can offer each other much support . . .
at least not until their emotionally detached mother moves them into a ramshackle Bay Area mansion owned by a stranger
named Charlie. Soon, the sisters unite in a mission to figure out who Charlie is and why he seems to know everything
about them. They make a life-changing discovery:their parents were hiding secrets about their sexual identities. The
revelation unravels Sabine’s world, while practical Blythe seems to take everything in stride. Once again at odds with
her sister, Sabine chooses to learn all she can about the father she never knew. Ultimately, she must decide if she can
embrace his last wish for a family legacy--even if it means accepting a new idea of what it means to be a family.
Little Bee Chris Cleave 2010-02-16 Presents a tale of a precarious friendship between an illegal Nigerian refugee and a
recent widow from suburban London, a story told from the alternating and disparate perspectives of both women.
The Midnight Library Matt Haig 2020-09-29 The #1 New York Times bestselling WORLDWIDE phenomenon Winner of the
Goodreads Choice Award for Fiction | A Good Morning America Book Club Pick | Independent (London) Ten Best Books of the
Year "A feel-good book guaranteed to lift your spirits."—The Washington Post The dazzling reader-favorite about the
choices that go into a life well lived, from the acclaimed author of How To Stop Time and The Comfort Book. Somewhere
out beyond the edge of the universe there is a library that contains an infinite number of books, each one the story of
another reality. One tells the story of your life as it is, along with another book for the other life you could have
lived if you had made a different choice at any point in your life. While we all wonder how our lives might have been,
what if you had the chance to go to the library and see for yourself? Would any of these other lives truly be better?
In The Midnight Library, Matt Haig's enchanting blockbuster novel, Nora Seed finds herself faced with this decision.
Faced with the possibility of changing her life for a new one, following a different career, undoing old breakups,
realizing her dreams of becoming a glaciologist; she must search within herself as she travels through the Midnight
Library to decide what is truly fulfilling in life, and what makes it worth living in the first place.
Every Word Is a Bird We Teach to Sing Daniel Tammet 2017-09-12 A mind-expanding, deeply humane tour of language by the
bestselling author of Born on a Blue Day and Thinking in Numbers. Is vocabulary destiny? Why do clocks "talk" to the
Nahua people of Mexico? Will A.I. researchers ever produce true human-machine dialogue? In this mesmerizing collection
of essays, Daniel Tammet answers these and many other questions about the intricacy and profound power of language. In
Every Word Is a Bird We Teach to Sing, Tammet goes back in time to London to explore the numeric language of his
autistic childhood; in Iceland, he learns why the name Blær became a court case; in Canada, he meets one of the world's
most accomplished lip readers. He chats with chatbots; contrives an "e"-less essay on lipograms; studies the grammar of
the telephone; contemplates the significance of disappearing dialects; and corresponds with native Esperanto speakers in their mother tongue. A joyous romp through the world of words, letters, stories, and meanings, Every Word Is a Bird
We Teach to Sing explores the way communication shapes reality. From the art of translation to the lyricism of sign
language, these essays display the stunning range of Tammet's literary and polyglot talents.
The Boy Detective Roger Rosenblatt 2013-11-05 The Washington Post hailed Roger Rosenblatt's Making Toast as "a textbook
on what constitutes perfect writing," and People lauded Kayak Morning as "intimate, expansive and profoundly moving."
Classic tales of love and grief, the New York Times bestselling memoirs are also original literary works that carve out
new territory at the intersection of poetry and prose. Now comes The Boy Detective, a story of the author's childhood
in New York City, suffused with the same mixture of acute observation and bracing humor, lyricism and wit. Resisting
embracing-the-wide-sky-a-tour-across-horizons-of-mind-daniel-tammet
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This Is Your Brain on Music Daniel J. Levitin 2006-08-03 In this groundbreaking union of art and science, rockerturned-neuroscientist Daniel J. Levitin explores the connection between music—its performance, its composition, how we
listen to it, why we enjoy it—and the human brain. Taking on prominent thinkers who argue that music is nothing more
than an evolutionary accident, Levitin poses that music is fundamental to our species, perhaps even more so than
language. Drawing on the latest research and on musical examples ranging from Mozart to Duke Ellington to Van Halen, he
reveals: • How composers produce some of the most pleasurable effects of listening to music by exploiting the way our
brains make sense of the world • Why we are so emotionally attached to the music we listened to as teenagers, whether
it was Fleetwood Mac, U2, or Dr. Dre • That practice, rather than talent, is the driving force behind musical expertise
• How those insidious little jingles (called earworms) get stuck in our head A Los Angeles Times Book Award finalist,
This Is Your Brain on Music will attract readers of Oliver Sacks and David Byrne, as it is an unprecedented, eyeopening investigation into an obsession at the heart of human nature.
Embracing the Wide Sky Daniel Tammet 2009-01-06 Owner of "the most remarkable mind on the planet," (according to
Entertainment Weekly) Daniel Tammet captivated readers and won worldwide critical acclaim with the 2007 New York Times
bestselling memoir, Born On A Blue Day, and its vivid depiction of a life with autistic savant syndrome. In his
fascinating new book, he writes with characteristic clarity and personal awareness as he sheds light on the mysteries
of savants' incredible mental abilities, and our own. Tammet explains that the differences between savant and nonsavant minds have been exaggerated; his astonishing capacities in memory, math and language are neither due to a
cerebral supercomputer nor any genetic quirk, but are rather the results of a highly rich and complex associative form
of thinking and imagination. Autistic thought, he argues, is an extreme variation of a kind that we all do, from
daydreaming to the use of puns and metaphors. Embracing the Wide Sky combines meticulous scientific research with
Tammet's detailed descriptions of how his mind works to demonstrate the immense potential within us all. He explains
how our natural intuitions can help us to learn a foreign language, why his memories are like symphonies, and what
numbers and giraffes have in common. We also discover why there is more to intelligence than IQ, how optical illusions
fool our brains, and why too much information can make you dumb. Many readers will be particularly intrigued by
Tammet's original ideas concerning the genesis of genius and exceptional creativity. He illustrates his arguments with
examples as diverse as the private languages of twins, the compositions of poets with autism, and the breakthroughs,
and breakdowns, of some of history's greatest minds. Embracing the Wide Sky is a unique and brilliantly imaginative
portrait of how we think, learn, remember and create, brimming with personal insights and anecdotes, and explanations
of the most up-to-date, mind-bending discoveries from fields ranging from neuroscience to psychology and linguistics.
This is a profound and provocative book that will transform our understanding and respect for every kind of mind.
My Inner Sky Mari Andrew 2021-03-02 From New York Times bestselling author Mari Andrew, a collection of essays and
illustrations, divided into phases of the sky--twilight, golden hour, night, and dawn--that serves as a loyal companion
for life's curveballs A whole, beautiful life is only made possible by the wide spectrum of feelings that exist between
joy and sorrow. In this insightful and warm book, writer and illustrator Mari Andrew explores all the emotions that
make up a life, in the process offering insights about trauma and healing, the meaning of home and the challenges of
loneliness, finding love in the most unexpected of places--from birds nesting on a sculpture to a ride on the subway--
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and a resounding case for why sometimes you have to put yourself in the path of magic. My Inner Sky empowers us to
transform everything that's happened to us into something meaningful, reassurance that even in our darkest times,
there's light and beauty to be found.
Sacred Time Christine Valters Paintner 2021-02-19 We live in a world where there never seems to be enough time for all
we want and need to do. In Sacred Time: Embracing an Intentional Way of Life, Christine Valters Paintner guides us as
we move beyond our own lives and embrace a world that urges us toward rest, reflection, and growth. In Sacred Time,
Paintner, abbess of the online Abbey of the Arts, shows us how by becoming in tune with the rhythms of the natural
world, we can live more intentionally and experience a conversion toward a more expansive way of being. Paintner
introduces us to the eight cycles of sacred time that exist in our everyday lives. These cycles that can ground us
through our busy lives are breath, rhythms of the day, weekly rhythms and Sabbath rest, waxing and waning lunar cycles,
seasons of the year, seasons of a lifetime, ancestral time, and cosmic time. Each cycle encourages us to mindfully
consider the time that passes as quickly as each breath and as slowly as the passing of generations. Within each cycle,
we find wisdom from sacred tradition and the saints, including St. Benedict, St. Ignatius of Loyola, and St. Hildegard
of Bingen; room for growth; and the presence of the Divine. Along the way, we are also given scriptural guidance, and
we are invited to spiritual practices and creative explorations that will help deepen our understanding of each cycle,
allow that understanding to take root in our lives, and expand our lives beyond the pressures of each day.
Born On A Blue Day Daniel Tammet 2007-01-09 A journey into one of the most fascinating minds alive today—guided by the
owner himself. Bestselling author Daniel Tammet (Thinking in Numbers) is virtually unique among people who have severe
autistic disorders in that he is capable of living a fully independent life and able to explain what is happening
inside his head. He sees numbers as shapes, colors, and textures, and he can perform extraordinary calculations in his
head. He can learn to speak new languages fluently, from scratch, in a week. In 2004, he memorized and recited more
than 22,000 digits of pi, setting a record. He has savant syndrome, an extremely rare condition that gives him the most
unimaginable mental powers, much like those portrayed by Dustin Hoffman in the film Rain Man. Fascinating and
inspiring, Born on a Blue Day explores what it’s like to be special and gives us an insight into what makes us all
human—our minds.
Embracing Defeat: Japan in the Wake of World War II John W. Dower 2000-06-17 Winner of the Pulitzer Prize, the 1999
National Book Award for Nonfiction, finalist for the Lionel Gelber Prize and the Kiriyama Pacific Rim Book Prize,
Embracing Defeat is John W. Dower's brilliant examination of Japan in the immediate, shattering aftermath of World War
II. Drawing on a vast range of Japanese sources and illustrated with dozens of astonishing documentary photographs,
Embracing Defeat is the fullest and most important history of the more than six years of American occupation, which
affected every level of Japanese society, often in ways neither side could anticipate. Dower, whom Stephen E. Ambrose
has called "America's foremost historian of the Second World War in the Pacific," gives us the rich and turbulent
interplay between West and East, the victor and the vanquished, in a way never before attempted, from top-level
manipulations concerning the fate of Emperor Hirohito to the hopes and fears of men and women in every walk of life.
Already regarded as the benchmark in its field, Embracing Defeat is a work of colossal scholarship and history of the
very first order. John W. Dower is the Elting E. Morison Professor of History at the Massachusetts Institute of
Technology. He is a winner of the National Book Critics Circle Award for War Without Mercy.
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